
 

 

 

Scrub Clearance 

Approximately three acres of the reserve’s 80 acres will be cleared of scrub and saplings 

to allow the large quantity of silt to be removed from the lake to be stored in specially 

constructed lagoons while it dries, after which the lagoons and dry silt will be 

landscaped to provide a variety of new habitats. 

The area will be cleared in October 2023, outside the breeding season, with a follow-up 

cut to ground level scheduled for February 2024. 


